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June 25, 2003
Because of an emergent issue, the closing of the Red Ranch Restaurant, we convened at the Las Palomas Restaurant in Sequim for dinner.  

President Dee Yager opened the chapter meeting with Br. Franklin Benson attending the Bible.  
The treasury stands at $155.50.  

A memorial for Br. Ron Foss was conducted.

We were pleased to welcome our Sojourner Medal winner, Cadet CPO Robert L. Springer of the Port Angeles High School NJROTC, with his proud father and recognize him on his accomplishment.   Cadet Springer spoke briefly and answered questions from the floor.  Clearly the selection was excellent.  
We were pleased to elect David Larson to honorary membership in the chapter.

A vacancy for 2nd Vice President due to the death of our Br. Ron Foss was filled by acclimation of Br. David MacNeill, our newest Hero.  He will serve until June 30, 2004 or more likely until the Joint Installation the first Saturday of June 2004.

Br. President Dee Yager presented Past President Clarence Johnson with his medal bar, a flag pin, and a booklet of proceedings for his term in office.

We were rewarded by a superb address by Bett Houston who presented a woman’s view of the Middle East from personal observations and conversations with Israelis and Palestinians over a number of years.  She took questions and comments from the floor and the result was a robust and active dialogue that assisted us in obtaining a clearer understanding of the issues.  
A raffle for a rare wood pen and pencil set resulted in a gain to our treasure of $40.

Br. Clarence Johnson will be filling in for the Secretary-Treasurer / Adjutant until mid-September.

No further business appearing the formal portion of our meeting was closed by President Dee Yager with Br. Franklin Benson attending the Bible.  Good conversation and camaraderie continued until we parted to go our separate ways until our next meeting at Noon on Wednesday, July 23, 2003 at a location to be announced by our President Dee Yager.
Steve Seteroff

Secretary
